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Action Item 4.2 

 

Topic: Commercial Driver’s License Tuition Adjustment 

 

Strategic Direction:  College Health Metric 3 – The College uses its revenue conservatively. 

The College pursues and utilizes alternative revenue streams. 

 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich, Dr. Jon Mandrell, and Kent Sorenson 

 

Presentation: 

The College began pursuing a new provider for its Commercial Driver’s License (CDL) 

program in December of 2020.  In consulting with multiple providers, the administration 

determined that Midwest Safe Driver provided the best value, instruction, and personnel to serve 

our students.  As a result, Sauk has been able to secure a rate that increases its revenue stream 

while decreasing the costs to students.  The proposed rate of tuition for CDL training would 

decrease from $4,520 to $4,200 per student.  As part of this new partnership, the College will 

also be able to pursue its own trailer to market throughout the community.  

 

Recommendation: 

The administration recommends the Board approve the CDL tuition adjustment for the 

remainder of FY21 and FY22 as presented. 

 

  


